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Lights On Afterschool 

 
Lights on Afterschool this year was a hoot! At Prairie 
Trace Elementary, we had a costume party. The 
students were able to make Halloween crafts, have a 
Halloween dance, and played different gym games. The 
students had a blast at the party, and it is definitely 
something we all look forward to each year. We are 
already planning what to do for the 2020 Lights on 
Afterschool party.  

 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
Red Ribbon Week 
 
Last week at PTE was Red Ribbon Week! A fun way 
to remind kids that the best choice is a drug free 
choice! They had days like crazy sock day, hat day, 
and pajama day! The kids always have a blast this 
week, and we love to take part as well in the 
afterschool program! 
 
 
 
 


